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October 18, 19869

Docket No. 030-30665
Licease No., 20-28234-01

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: John R. White
Chief MNuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-30665/89-001
Dear Sir:

This letter summarizes the corrective steps and intent of future
actions to be taken in response to a Notice of Viclation issued by
Mr. Anthony Kirkwood of your office on August 7, 1989

Due to the potential for unauthorized access by employees of our
firm, we have since decided to relocate the storage area for the
licensed materials to a more secure area of the building. The door
for this storage area is double padlocked, and I possess the only
set of keys to these locks. There have been no incidents of
unauthorized access to the storage area since its completion on
September 30, 1989,

Fnclosed please find thiee (3) photographs of the aforencniioned
ares for your files., Based on discussions with Mr. Kirkwcod, we
have also instituted a policy of typewritten inventery reco: s on
a cquarterly basis. 1 personally intend to perform these
inspections every three (3) aconths to insure compliance. 1 have
also submitted a copy of this inventory check for your review. At
this time, full compliance has been achieved in accordance with
Appendix A of the Notice of Viclation.



Please feel free to contact me if any further information is
regquired.

Sincerely,
g, Y S

Stephen M. Kelly
Radiation Safety Officer
Resource Contrel, Inc.

SME/wlt

Enclosure: Three (3) Photographs
Inventory Check Sheet
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Septenmber 1, 1989

The intent of this letter ic to verify the secure =tos:ige 2f tne
Trotlor Mooel 43440 Nuclear Density Csuge by the Radiation safety
Ofticer.

At approximately 9:35 A.M., September 1, 1¢89, 1 proceeded to the
in~house storage area, located in the Parts Room of Martone
Trucking, In¢c., Upon arrival, I observed that the exterior door
vas locked. Visual review of the storage case showed no sians of
tampering and this was also locked. 1 then removed the gauge fron
the storage case, ensuring that the source rod wes in the “Safe"
position and the handle was locked. I then resecured the area and
terzinztad ny inventory check.

Stephen M. Kelly
Radiation Safety Officer
Northeast Consultants, Inc.









